



Mrs Z J Fisher
Teacher of English and Drama
Email: zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

6th March 2024

Dear Parent,

It gives me great pleasure to write to invite you to the Lower School Production of *Joseph* which is a couple of weeks away. The production involves a core cast of children from Years 7 and 8, plus a small team of technicians. Also, as a first for the Lower School Production, I am delighted that children from Key Stage 2 are participating as "The Choir".

There are two performances of *Joseph* on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March, starting at 7.00pm. I have arranged for all Cast, Choir, and Tech Crew to have their evening meal in College at 5.45pm on both nights. The performance run time is approximately 60 minutes and we will take a short interval. Refreshments will be available before the show from 6.30pm.

The children should be ready for collection from the Arts Centre at 8.15pm. As I imagine many of you are coming to see the performance you will be able to accompany your child home, otherwise if you could arrange to collect your child for this time, we would be grateful.

Tickets are free and should be booked in advance please, via boxoffice@ellesmere.com

Please state the performance date and the number of tickets required.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Zoe Filler

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com